Verification Officer Check-In Instructions

2023 FRPA Conference
General Information:

You are the first impression of FRPA for many of these individuals, so please take your time, stay organized, and show our sincere appreciation for the time they have taken to prepare for this and to be here with us.
**Please keep a watch on VO folders being picked up and when the session is.  If a packet is not picked up 15 minutes before the session, please alert FRPA Staff** 
This year we have added “time indicator cards” to allow VOs to notify the speaker of how much time is left.  Folders through Monday have these cards in the folder.  As Monday folders come in, please remove those and place in Tuesday folders.  This means, VOs should not pick up folders for all of their classes – they should return on the day of their session and collect their folder.


· Greet the Individual – 
Hello, are you here to check-in as a verification officer?  Do you know what session you are serving as a VO for?  Welcome to FRPA.  If the individual does not remember the session name, there is a master list of all verification officers and what session they are helping with. 
[packets are in order by Date, Start Time and Session Name]
· Packet – 

Includes the Verification Officer pointers/script and a copy of the QR code for that session. QR codes should NOT be left lying around as these are how people check into classes. 
[Please contact Charla or Eleanor and we will have more copies made]
· Sign in Sheet –
Please have the verification officer sign in that they have picked up the packet. Once packet is returned after the session please mark on the same sheet that it was returned. 
· Final –
Thank the individual again for being with us and let them know if they have any questions to please return and you will be glad to help. 
If you need anything in a hurry, text or call Charla (727) 459-1885, or Eleanor (850) 212-6631
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